
From: B Bonin <bonbon 70592@yahoo.com> 
Date: February 10, 2023 at 09:03:22 CST 
To: Mona.Michelli.DCFS@la.gov 
Cc: blangbusiness@live.com 
Subject:  

  
Good morning Ms. Michelli. I am reaching out concerning the best interest of .  While 
assisting Mr. Lang as caregiver during his recent health crisis, I met the children during their visits in his home.  I 
witnessed the endearing relationship between Mr. Lang and the children.  I also met their mother during visits when 
she accompanied them. 
Saddened by the knowledge of the children's return to foster care and awareness of the trauma of multiple 
placements, I wish to bring to your attention my observations of the bond between Mr. Lang and the children for 
your consideration in the children's best interest.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie B. Bonin       
 




